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To the Judiciary committee,

Once again freedom hating liberals wish to use the actions of a tiny
minority to restrict the freedoms of the majority.

Not at all surprising.

By restricting who can testify and once again abusing the ‘emergency
clause' you making very clear to law abiding citizens that

constitution rights mean nothing to you.

I realize that what | say here means nothing to you and that is another
tragedy you impose on Oregon citizens.

Disrespectfully yours.
Pat Cassidy
Pilot Rock, Oregon
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